
Where is my refund?
If a transaction appears as “Refunded” In Jlive, then it is likely still processing
with Stripe.

Stripe Customer Refund Processing Time

Customer refund processing time
Stripe submits refunds to your customer’s bank immediately. Depending on the
bank’s processing time, it can take anywhere from 5-10 business days to show up
on your customer’s bank account.

Additional Information
In some cases, the refund might be processed as a reversal, meaning the
original payment will disappear from the account statement entirely and
the balance will reflect as though the charge never occurred.
If your customer does not see the refund after ten business days and they
are still seeing the original charge on their bank statement, they should
reach out to their bank for more information.
If  there  is  further  difficulty  in  processing  the  refund,  contact  Stripe
Support.

No refund credit on customer statement
after ten business days
If a refund is submitted not long after the original charge occurred, the refund
may be processed as a reversal. This means that the original charge will drop off
the bank statement altogether, as if  it  never occurred, and the bank account
balance will adjust to credit that money back without a specific line item on the
statement.

If  you issued a refund and your customer is reporting they have not seen it
after ten business days, ask them to look for the original charge on their bank
statement. If they do not see the charge on their statement, it was reversed and
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the refund is complete.

If they still do not see a credit and still see the original charge after ten business
days, they should reach out to their bank for more information.


